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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:   
Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m. 
Every Wednesday is a minimum day.  Dismissal time for K – 8th grade is 1:40 p.m.  
  
 April 22 No School, Easter travel day 
 April 23 PATHS Book Fair begins and runs through April 26. 
 April 24 Minimum day dismissal 
 April 25 DATE CHANGE!!   Open House, 5:00 – 6:30 p.m. 
 April 26 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
    
OPEN HOUSE has been moved to Thursday, April 25th from 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.  Be sure to 
stop by the PATHS Book Fair.   
   
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL – Due to our snow days, the last day of school this year will be 
Friday, June 7th.  Both June 6th and 7th will be half-days for all students with dismissal at 12:00 
noon.   
 
ATTA GIRL!  Mya Sekely, a 3rd grader at Twain Harte School, won 1st place in the Tuolumne 
Utilities District “Every Drop Counts” poster contest.  Congratulations Mya! 
 
THE SUMMER FOOD FOR KIDS PROGRAM  will be starting every Thursday at the Food 
Bank in Jamestown beginning June 6th through August 8th from 11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. If you 
have any questions about the program, please contact Joi at 984-3960 ext. 101. 
 
TWAIN HARTE SCHOOL students received a big thank you for participating in the Paradise 
School Stuff the Pig Project.  We helped raise $1205 for the Paradise Unified School District 
Fire Relief Fund.  All monies will go directly to the Paradise teachers for classroom supplies.  
Way to go Braves!  
 
INDEPENDENT STUDY PROGRAM - If you know your child is going to be absent for a 
planned trip of 5–15 days, please contact the office for an independent study. Thank you for 
your cooperation in helping us improve our school’s chronic absenteeism rate. 
 
IS YOUR STUDENT RETURNING to Twain Harte School for the 2019-2020 school year?  
Planning for next school year is already under way!  You can help us by contacting the office if 
your child is not returning to Twain Harte School for the 2019-2020 school year.  Thank you in 
advance for helping our district plan for the new school year. 
 
 
GO BRAVES! 


